
Enbridge Service Update – COVID-19 
 
Please be advised that Enbridge has confirmed that homes with closings requiring occupancy by the 
homeowners up to May 8th will be now be considered a priority. See the April 23rd notice here. 
 
Due to the requirement to be classified as an emergency service Enbridge is asking that builders provide 
their regional territory representative, a list of civic/lot addresses that fall into this category (see regional 
contact list linked below).Members are asked to prioritize natural gas service requirements to focus only 
on those homes with an immediate need. Enbridge will work with members to provide continued services 
in this respect. Additionally, the notice provided includes an updated series of questions and answers to 
assist in providing clarity. 
 
Members who have any questions regarding this update can find the appropriate contact information by 
regional area - here 

https://cts.vresp.com/c/?BILD/8c9c65440f/d70234a823/f62cf36263
https://cts.vresp.com/c/?BILD/8c9c65440f/d70234a823/e20b531ed2

